
From: Redacted 

Sent: 6/13/2012 11:55:49 AM 
To: Ed Randolph (efr@cpuc.ca.gov) (efr@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E May 2012 Negotiated Gas Contracts Report 

Dear Mr. Randolph: 

«...» «...» 

Enclosed please find PG&E's May 2012 Negotiated Contracts for customers of Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company's California Gas Transmission system in accordance with Decision 97-08-055. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0270369 
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